








Bryan again introduced the new WCRP Member Programs Specialist, Hanna Braennstroem to the Board 
and is excited for Hanna to begin working on the training, scholarship programs, among other member 
programs the WCRP does and will offer. 

UPCOMING MEETINGS AND CONFERENCES: President Goehner referred the Board to the overview of 
the upcoming Executive Committee meetings, WCRP Conferences and Board of Directors meetings, as 
well as of national conferences. 

ADJOURNMENT: With no further business to conduct,  Lisa Young moved and Donnie LaPlante 
seconded to adjourn the meeting. President Goehner adjourned the meeting at 9:37 am. 
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